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Easter Egg_Hunt by Natalia Juan Abello for Riley Blake Designs

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

It was nice to be back at an in-person meeting earlier this
week, and | so appreciated all the “welcome back”
sentiments. | really enjoyed the gadgets and gizmos that
Deb shared, and before the week was out, | had to visit Half
Moon Handwerks and pick up a few new ones. | think my
wool mat and sewing machine will be much improved as a
result, and it's always satisfying to support our local quilt
shops. I'm a big fan of shop small, shop local.

in this issue
| have heard some concerns about having two lectures
about quilting gadgets, and | want to address them here.
Sandy and | consider them as complementary rather than
repetitive since each lecturer gave very different options for
gadget shopping. And, the back story is that after we signed HEART-TO-HEART UPDATE;
the contract with Deb, Carol said through the talent search KEEP THE HEARTS COMING
survey that she was willing to give a lecture, and we simply
did not want to say no to a guild member. | hope you
enjoyed two different perspectives on quilty tools.

UPCOMING COMMUNITY
SERVICE DAY

Looking ahead, our first lecture in April is Aurifilosophy with
Karen Miller, Red Bird Quilt Co., who will teach us everything
we need to know about Aurifil thread. The next day, she will
teach our last workshop of the year, Aurifilosophy Sampler,
where we will use various thread types and weights to make ZOOM WORKSHOP SURVEY
a sampler that we can use for future reference. | really need

this workshop because until about two years ago, my only



thought about thread was 50-weight cotton. It's time to expand my thread
horizons! Don't wait until the last minute to sign up; you will need to choose
your thread set in time for Karen to pack it and bring it along.

On April 21, we will have Dr. Chris Sierotowicz from Madden & Gilbert Physical
Therapy with Physical Therapy for Quilters. We are hoping to learn how to
stay limber while quilting and everything else we do and keep away the aches
that creep in when sitting at a sewing machine for hours at a time.

We are still looking for a president-elect for the next guild year. If you have
interest or questions, see me or Sandy.

Last, in a conversation with Pastor Tim recently, he asked me to send his
greetings to the entire guild and let you know that they enjoy hosting us and
think we are a great group.

Happy sewing.
Lin

The Nominations Committee has been formed, met several times, and
redefined the committee’s responsibilities. The committee members are
Susie Horner, Lynndee Nelson, Sandy Kohler, and Lin Keller. We would
gladly welcome more members! The members will serve two-year terms
with the option to stay for another term. We have agreed to expand our
responsibilities beyond filling the officer and board positions as we
continue to trim down the president’s responsibilities. The committee will fill
most open positions within the guild; the only positions we will not fill are
the subcommittee chairs and volunteers under the bingo committee.

Membership Meeting Minutes March 2, 2025
The meeting was called to order by Co-President Sandy Kohler at 2pm.

Our guest today was Gail Ogden who moved to Carlisle from Washington
State.

Sandy introduced our speaker, Marty Jones, a long time Letort Guild
member. About 10 years ago, Marty was involved in the Letort Quilters
Documentation Project. Using the information and photos collected, she
compiled a book, Quilts of Cumberland County 1700-1970, explaining the
process followed, community history, and the journey for this group of
dedicated quilters. The book, by design, is packed with hundreds of
beautiful quilt pictures. The photographer, Vince Cassaro, Joanne's
husband, is a seasoned commercial photographer with an impressive
resume. We were so fortunate to have someone with his background on the
team. The photographs are so crisp you can see the hand quilting and
thread like looking through a magnifying glass. Over 900 quilts were

T ecting Reminden

Remember, for Monday meetings,
the doors open at 6:30, and the
meeting starts at 7:00. For Sunday
meetings, doors open at 1:30 and
the meeting starts at 2:00.

Our April meetings are Sunday, April
6 and Monday, April 21 at St.
Matthews Church of Christ, 3240
Spring Road, Carlisle.

7 lewsletten

If you have information on upcoming
events, quilty news, sewing items
for sale, or tips and tricks, the
deadline for articles for the May
issue is April 23. Articles are
welcome from all members. Email

articles to letortquilters@gmail.com

IMenday 7leetings

If it's a Monday meeting, there is

dinner at Brad’s!

Are you looking to meet friends and
enjoy a meal together? You are
welcome to meet us at Brad’s on
Spring Rd, Carlisle. We arrive
around 5:15, order at the counter,
and join the group.

Gathering time for the guild meeting
is 6:30, so there is plenty of time to

visit.

Any questions, please contact Deb

Weigle.



processed at different locations across the county and any available
information was captured and recorded. All quilts were numbered and
labeled and can be referenced in a database at the Cumberland County
Historical Society, should you happen upon one of these treasures and want
to know more. Marty was extremely appreciative of all the partner groups
and individuals who made this endeavor possible. The book is very
interesting and available for purchase at a guild meeting for $30.

Our holders and folders assisted several members who shared their quilts
and family collections that were included in the documentation process.

Updates/News

The next meeting will be held at the church on Monday, March 17. Deb
Bender from Half Moon Handwerks will present Gizmos, Gadgets and Tips.
She will also bring items to purchase if something catches your attention.

Lynndee Nelson shared that Sunshine and Shadows has moved from the
president’s task list to the guild secretary role. This is the channel used to
share the good times and the difficult ones with our members. If you have
information to share, please send an email with details to
Lynndee.nelson@gmail.com. A short message will be distributed via email

that will include the member's address.

Committee Updates:

Workshops: The last workshop for this guild year is Aurifilosophy Sampler by
Karen Miller from Redbird Quilt Company. The workshop will be held on
Monday, April 7, at Monroe Township Municipal Building. In addition to the
workshop fee, a thread kit purchase is also required. See Sue Beinhaur if you
would like to sign up.

Comfort Quilts: Sue A. shared that a cutting day has been scheduled for
March 13 at Carlene’s house in Newville from 9-3. Any time you can commit
to help will be appreciated. There are also comfort quilts ready for delivery to
local organizations. Please reach out to Sue A. if you can assist with
distribution.

Fiddle Quilts: Kits are available at the church downstairs; please pick one up
on your way out.

Membership: No new members joined this meeting.

Bingo: Julie shared that the committees are taking shape for the next Quilt
Bingo on April 18, 2026. Ladies, start your sewing machines, we need a
minimum size of 60” square quilts for the bingo game prizes. She is also
asking for about 100 smaller door prizes which can be table runners,
zippered bags or small wall hangings. It's only one year away!

Newsletter: Reminder to submit any newsletter info by the 23rd of the
month.

Retreats: There are still openings for the May 7-11 quilt retreat at
Bongiorno’s. See the newsletter for specific information or contact Cathy
Irwin. You will also be able to sign up for the September retreat following the
May session. With the summer approaching, Cathy is requesting full payment
at sign up.

Bees

Wool Bee—2nd Monday of each

month Handwork Bee—4th Monday
of each month

1:30pm - 4pm, Bosler Library,
Carlisle

Come in the back door from the
parking lot, and the library activity
sign will tell you what room we are
meeting in that day.

Bring whatever project you are
working on! Please join us!

Any questions, call Lin Keller 717-
979-0506 or Cathy Irwin 717-919-
8470

The next Board Meeting will be
held Thursday, March 5, at 6:30
p.m., at Sandy Kohler's, 93
McAllister Church Rd, Carlisle.
Members are reminded they may
attend. We just ask that they let

us know in advance so that we can

have seating available.



Raffle Quilt: Sandy Moore has shared that the raffle quilt has been assembled.
Debbie Lohman will be custom quilting this beauty. We have secured members
to bind and add a sleeve and label to the quilt. Next, we need a name for the
quilt.

Website: Sandy K. shared the Members Only log in that launched on February
8 has been a big success thanks to efforts of Sarah B. and Lin K. There’s a lot
of information available to you on the site. If you have challenges or need help
to create your personal log on, please ask for help.

Year End Challenge Quilt: If you have interest in participating in the challenge
quilt, see Sandy K. for more information.

Nominations Committee: Sandy K. was pleased to report that most of the
open positions for the next guild year have been filled. We are still looking for a
president-elect for the 2025-2026 guild year. If you have interest and would
like to know more about this position, reach out to one of the committee
members; Sandy Kohler, Lin Keller, Lynndee Nelson or Susie Horner. There is
also detailed information on the members-only section of our Letort Quilters
website: Members Only log in>Home page> scroll down to standard operating
procedures>President Elect/President.

Service Days: A community service day has been scheduled on April 23 at S.
Middletown Township Municipal Building to work on NCIU hearts, comfort
quilts, and fiddle quilts from 9am to 3pm. Come join us for as much time as you
can!

Bees:

Wool Bees 2nd Monday

Handwork Bees 4th Monday

Any project is fine for either session

Bosler Library in Carlisle, 1:30-4pm

Room assignment will be listed on the sign inside the door

Drawings:

50/50 - $18 to Joanne Cassaro

Name Tag - Shirley Lebo, Grandma’s Bag donated by the Old Country Store
Lancaster, PA

Shop - Shirley Levasseur, quilt panel kit

Meeting was adjourned at 3:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Lynndee Nelson

Membership Meeting Minutes March 17, 2025
The meeting was called to order by Co-President Sandy Kohler at 7pm.
Sandy introduced our guest speaker, Deb Bender, owner of Half Moon

Handwerks. She shared an informative presentation on Gizmos, Gadgets and
Tips. Deb brought a gift packet for the members including a product list

Qitons’ At

Quilters’ Attic will be held at the PA
Relief Sale, Farm Show Bldg in
Harrisburg, April 4 & 5, 2025.

See the flyer at the end of the
newsletter!

The PA Relief Sale is held every
year on the first weekend in April
on Friday night 4-9 pm and
Saturday 8-4pm.

There is a quilt auction, which
usually features 200 mostly hand
quilted quilts. Quilters’ Attic sells
quilting related donations,
including new and vintage fabric,
UFQOs, quilt tops, old quilts, blocks,
patterns, magazines, books at
$0.50 each, notions, fat quarters,
yardage, etc. There are activities
for children, food booths, plants,
crafts, Ten Thousand Village
booth, and more!

All money raised supports
Mennonite Central Committee
(MCC) in their endeavors
worldwide helping people in crisis.

Admission is free, but there is a
charge for parking.

Please come and check it out if you
have never been there!

| am not competing with any
donations to the guild, but if you
have or know of someone who has
quilting-related items that they
want to donate somewhere, I'd be
glad to accept them. We work on
Quilters’ Attic year-round, and the
last four years, have had a stand-
alone sale in October in Lancaster
County. If you have any questions,
please contact me! Cathy Irwin
717-919-8470 or jckji@aol.com



upcoming classes at her quilt shop, an acrylic binding holder, and lastly, a
piece of Dove candy, yum! So thoughtful! The product list included cost,
category and her notes on using or value add. She had the latest and
greatest items and provided her insight with a dash of humor. Deb clarified
slow stitching isn’t a thing; it's being mindful and enjoying whatever you are
stitching. Great presentation!

Updates/News
Our guest tonight was Cindy Kramer who came with Cindy Bender.

Committee Updates:

Workshops: The last workshop for this guild year is Aurifilosophy Sampler by
Karen Miller from Redbird Quilt Company. The workshop will be held on
Monday, April 7, at Monroe Township Municipal Building. In addition to the
workshop fee, a thread kit purchase is also required. We need a few more
people to attend. Please reach out to Sue Beinhaur.

Comfort Quilts: Sue A. and Carlene shared quilts they made from the scraps
from their comfort quilts cutting day on March 13. These quilts will be
donated to the Mennonite Relief Sale.

Fiddle Quilts: Kits are available at the church downstairs. Jane shared a new
item to make, fiddle cuffs. See Jane for details.

Membership: Two new members joined at this meeting: Gail Ogden and Beth
Stoneberger, returning member. Welcome to Letort Guild!

Bingo: Julie shared we have received our first three game prize quilts for our
2026 Bingo. A special thank you to Becki Davis, Marianne Manning, and
Dessie Kough for their donations. Dessie's quilt top needs to be quilted. If
someone can help with that, please reach out to Julie. We are on our way!
Newsletter: Reminder to submit any newsletter info by the 23rd of the
month.

Retreats: Cathy I. shared we are all set for the May 7-11 retreat. You can sign
up for the September retreat following the May session. With the summer
approaching, Cathy is requesting full payment at sign up.

Nominations: The president-elect role is still open. If you would like more
information, reach out to Sandy, Lin, Lynndee or Susie Horner from the
Nominations Committee.

Service Days: A community service day has been scheduled on April 23 at S.
Middletown Township Municipal Building to work on NCIU hearts, comfort
quilts, and fiddle quilts from 9am to 3pm. Come join us for as much time as
you can!

Bees:

Wool Bees 2nd Monday

Handwork Bees 4th Monday

Any project is fine for either session

Bosler Library in Carlisle, 1:30-4pm

Room assignment will be listed on the sign inside the door

Drawings:
50/50 - $31 to Linda Bishop
Name Tag - Gift Bag to Dessie Kough

Brihdays

Happy Birthday to all the April
birthdays

4/4 — Sue Callery
4/12 — Joanne Cassaro
4/14 - Sue Aigeldinger
4/20 - Patsy Kiner
4/21 — Cathie Walker

September 4-7, 2025 Retreat

Signup for the September Retreat
at Bongiorno Conference Center
will be on Monday May 19 and
Sunday June 1 meetings. Please
check your calendar to see if you
can come. The entire payment
must be made at signup since we
do not meet in the summer. If you
would need to cancel, you can be
refunded until August 1, 2025.
Prices will be in the May
newsletter. Any questions call
Cathy Irwin 717-919-8470.

ITjembenship

As of March 23, 2025, our guild
has reached 127 members. Next
month, the 2025-2026
membership form will be included
in the May newsletter and
available to renew at the May
meetings. Please welcome new
member Gail Ogden and returning
member Beth Stoneberger!
Update your roster with this
information:

Gail Ogden 300 Washington Lane,
Carlisle, PA 17013 (813) 765-1033
Gail.ogden@gmail.com

Beth Stoneberger 251 Hoy Rd,
Carlisle, PA 17013 (717) 448-5668
quilter0802@gmail.com



Meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Lynndee Nelson

Quarterly Board Update March 2025

A motion was made by Vicki K. to approve the treasurer’s report dated 3.5.2025, seconded by Melissa G. The
motion was passed without opposition.

Vicki K. made a motion for Linda Bishop to research and apply for a grant for Quickbooks, seconded by Sue A.
The motion was passed without opposition.

Vicki K. made a motion to accept Melissa’s lecture and workshop schedule, seconded by Becki. The motion was
passed without opposition.

A motion was made by Vicki K. to approve Nominations Committee for two-year term run by president or
secretary, seconded by Melissa G. The motion was passed without opposition.

A motion was made by Vicki K. to approve no change to guild annual dues for 2025-26, seconded by Becki D. The
motion was passed without objection.

Respectfully submitted,
Lynndee Nelson

QUILT BINGO 2026

Quilt BINGO 2026

We are picking up momentum for a great event in a year. Yes, Quilt BINGO is a year away!

Quilt Update—just a reminder that we need quilts of all sizes for the BINGO event on 18 April 2026. Smaller quilts,
wall hangings, table runners, and more will be used for door prizes and raffle baskets. Bigger quilts (60" X 60") will
be used for BINGO games prizes. Laura Dries is the quilt collector. Contact her to donate your finished quilt for the
event. Thank you to Becki Davis and Marianne Manning who pieced and donated quilts for the game prizes. Both
were wonderfully quilted by Debbie Weigle. Thank you also to Dessie Kough who donated a pieced top for a game
prize. Thank you to Adele Rall for donating 11 quilts. Your generosity and artistry is appreciated.

Committee Update—Debbie Weigle is the Door Prize Coordinator; Jane Black and Jean ligenfritz will assist. We are
asking the guild members for small hand made items for door prizes such as table runners, bags, zippered pouches,
placemats, quilted cards, etc. Debbie will coordinate two service days next guild year to make door prizes. Stay
tuned for the dates. Lynndee Nelson, Marcia Brumbaugh, and Pat Loomis have stood up for the Raffle Basket
Committee. If you are interested in joining them or have ideas for raffle baskets, let us know! Our "bank" will be the
foursome of Linda Bishop, Becki Davis, Sue Aigeldinger, and Susan Beinhaur. Plenty of fingers and toes to count on.
Sarah Burkett and Melinda Hillard are on tap for a repeat excellent performance in the poster department—designing
and getting the word out to our community. Of course, we will need 25 volunteers for 18 April 2026. Save the date
now to either volunteer or play BINGO. It's a great day to support the LeTort Quilt guild, have fun, and build
friendships. Thanks for your interest and participation, Julie and Debbie



HELPING THE COMMUNITY

Fiddle Quilts News

1. THANK YOU all for making all the great checkerboards and collecting plastic lids. Those peanut
butter lids from making peanut butter eggs are great!
Please KEEP UP the great work.

2. Please Sign out Fiddle Quilt Kits and Checkerboard Kits at the upcoming meetings. Thank you!
Please continue to Save Plastic Lids for checkers (about 3inch size as well as the ones in this
picture).

3. I need help sewing Letort Quilter labels onto 2 dozen Fiddle Mats by machine. Please contact
me if you are able to take some home to sew on the labels.

4. Jean llgenfritz and her crocheting friends are CREATING Fiddle Cuffs.

Some were delivered to residents at Country Meadows this week. Thank you ALL.

Thank you so much!
Jane Shull, Terry Stibrany, and Wanda Shaffer

Comfort Quilts

As we all know, there is never an end to the need for comfort quilts. While we continue to
provide quilts to many agencies in the community with which we have had long-standing
relationships, we frequently come across new avenues to direct our efforts. Along those lines,
there is often a request for quilts larger than our typical 40” x 60” size.

If you were at the previous meeting, you may remember Carlene showed two quilts made from 6”
(finished) squares. These are simple to make and are a great use of leftover fabric. So, if you

are finding that you are the proud owner of small pieces of fabric that you can cut into 6 1/2”
squares, we are glad to accept them. Or, you can go ahead and sew them together in scrappy
fashion for a twin size top, about 70” x 90”.

Thanks again for all you do!
Sew long for now,
Carlene and Sue



TREASURER'S REPORT

By Becki Davis

BALANCE SHEET
AS OF FEBRUARY 28, 2025

PROFIT & LOSS

JULY THROUGH FEBRUARY 2025

JUL 24- FEB 25

FEB 28, 2025
ASSETS Income
Membership Dues 3,025.00
Current Assets :
Misc. Inc
Checking/Savings ome 3.50
. Newsletter Advertising 425.00
Checking - M&T Bank (LQ of C) 20,701.60 .
) ) Royalties from Quilt Doc.
Total Checking/Savings 20,701.60 Book 13.43
Total Current Assets 20,70160 Sale of Quilt Doc. Book 30.00
Total |
TOTAL ASSETS20,701.60 neome 261031
Expense
LIABILITIES & EQUITY Bank Fees 29.95
Bingo 500.00
Liabilities Bus Trios 13
Current Liabilities 'p :395.00
Other Current Liabilities Comfort Quilts 328.57
Sales Tax Payable -6.86 Donation 2,695.10
Total Other Current _6.86 Facilities Rental 1,110.00
Liabilities — Insurance 262.00
Total Current Liabilities -6.86 Licenses and Permits 1,023.37
Total Liabilities -6.86 Membership -100.00
Eauit Office supplies 169.49
ui
quity P O Box Rental 182.00
Education Fund 30,187.33 Workshop/Lectures 5,103.46
General Fund 376017 Total Expenses 12,698.94
Retained Earnings ' NetIncome -9,202.01

Retreats - Equity Account 3,48331
NetIncome -9,202.01
Total Equity 20,708.46

TOTAL LIABILITIES &

EQUITY 20,701.60

HEART-TO-HEART UPDATE

Our heart-making efforts continue to shine! Thanks to your dedication over February and March,
we've reached an incredible 575 hearts—so close to our 600-heart goal! Even better, if we exceed
our target, UPMC Magee Women’s Hospital will share hearts with a facility in Harrisburg, extending

our impact even further.

There are plenty of hearts cut out and ready for sewing on Service Day in April, so come lend a
hand. Whether you stitch one or many, each heart brings comfort to NICU babies and their families.

Thank you for your generosity and hard work!

Thank youl!
Sarah



STAY CONNECTED WITH OUR FACEBOOK
PAGE

Did you know we have a Facebook group for members and friends of the guild? It's a great place to
share quilting projects, post sewing items for sale, let others know about fabric sales or quilting
events, and connect with fellow quilters. Feel free to post, comment, and engage however you like.
Whether you’re looking for inspiration, have a quilting question, or just want to share something
fun, the page is yours to use!

UPCOMING COMMUNITY SERVICE DAY

NICU hearts, comfort quilts, and fiddle quilts on Wednesday, April 23

What is a community service day?
A time when we gather to work on comfort quilts, fidget quilts, or other projects going out into the
community.

Where is the community service day?
South Middleton Township Building, 520 Park Drive, Boiling Springs

What time?
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

AURIFIL WORKSHOP

You asked for it; you got it! Due to requests from several members, we have scheduled the
Aurifilosophy Thread Play class with Karen Miller of Red Bird Quilt Company. In the class, we will
work with seven different Aurifil threads, learn what needle goes with which thread, and learn the
correct bobbin and tension settings. We will sew on the machine and by hand. At the end of the
class, we will each have a sampler with our stitching and notes written directly on the sampler. This
is a great way to keep track of what we did in class. The best part...you get to pick from one of
three color sets of thread! Warm, cool, or neutral; it's your choice.

The class is $42.00 plus $48.00 for the thread kit that also includes needles. The class is on
Monday, April 7, 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., at the Monroe Township building.




AROUND THE GUILD
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2024/25 GUILD SCHEDULE

DATE

ACTIVITY

Apr 6, Sunday

Aurifilosophy
Karen Miller, Redbird Quilt Company

Apr 21, Monday

Physical Therapy for Quilters
Christopher Sierctowicz, Maden & Gilbert Physical Therapy

May 4, Sunday

Textile History
Carolann Schmitt, Genteel Arts

May 19, Monday

Trunk Show
Rachel Rossi, Rachel Rossi Design
BOM Reveal

Jun 1, Sunday

End-of-Year Celebration
Challenge Reveal

2024/25 WORKSHOP SCHEDULE

DATE ACTIVITY LOCATION FEE
Monroe Twp.
. o Building
April 7, Aurifilosophy Sampler - .
Monday Karen Miller, Redbird Quilt Co 122,0 Boiling A2+ BB I
Springs Road
Mechanicsburg




Machine Quilting

Edge to Edge (two-week turnaround)

Debbie Weigle
Carlisle, PA
717-460-8606
25 QCQuilting@gmail.com
@ QuiteCleverQuilting.com
@ @QuiteCleverQuilting
Drop off and pick up quilts at
The Fabric Center, 41 W Pomfret St., Carlisle
Check out the line up of 108" backings

Saturdays 10 am - 12 pm
by appointment

April 5, 19, May 3, I7, 31, June 14

Greater Richmond Convention Center
Richmond, VA

www.road2va.com

LETORT QUILTERS OF CARLISLE

W www.letortquilters.com

Wi_cc:IQui[t Works
Mailing Address:

PO BOX 260
Carlisle, PA 17013

Email: letortquilters@gmail.com




¥ Three Rivers Quilters

2025 ANNUAL o

APRIL 3% 4m

: he Loft Conference Ep_n
att Southpointe ters

's Attie!

y
« visil Grot ..a rummage sale for quilters! »

* Dream Buskets © Raffle Quilt © Sewing Muchines © Free Qulting Demonstrations

o All Ages Weleome  Children Under 14 Free © Free Parking + Buses Welcome

p—————— HOURS & ADMISSION |,

Thursday, April 3% 10am - 5pm Admission £12.00
Friday, April 4™ 10am - 5pm Multi-Day Pass *14.00
Saturday, April 5" 10am - 4pm * GROUP RATES AVAILABLE «

Quilt Entries Welcome! Forms due by February 25, 2025
Visit our website for entry forms & more show information:

www.threeriversquilters.org

THREE RIVERS QUILTERS
2025 Quilt Show “Stars”

“ HApril 3-3, 2025

Admission: §12
Multi-Day : $14
Group Rates available
Children under 14 free

Thursday ZAprild 10AM - 5PM
Friday April4 10AM - 5SPM
Saturday AprilS 10AM - 4PM

A EAA A A A b A e

* NEW LOCATION

<~ Loft Conference Centers—

dr SOUTHPOINTE

= 1000 Noble Energy Drive, Ste 100
Canonsburg, PA

X LOTS OF FREE PARKING
‘f:'-’ Quilts, Vendors, Granny's Attic,
' Dream Baskets, Raffle Quilt...and more!

3
4
'{‘r
e
&

i g di b didi g g i g S h S

For Quilt Entry Forms & Location information visit

hittp:/www threeriversquilters.org
Facebook: Threa Rivers Quilters, Inc
Email: threeriversquiltshow@gmail.com
Entries due by Tuesday, February 25, 2025
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15% discount for Lefort Quild
Members
Must show membership card
Cannot combine this discount
with the rewards card.

Fabric * Sewing Supplies * Notions
Pre-Cuts * Kits * Patterns
N Gifts * Cards * Candles
: Longarm Quilting Services
Custom Embroidery Services

Stitch Loyalty Program
Earn a $20 Gift Certificate
for every $200 you spend. In store or online!

126 North Hanover Street, Carlisle PA
(717)-594-1673
Open Tuesday — Saturday 10:00 — 5:00




QVILT | ssturay, aprize

and

E X P Sunday, April 27
10am to 5pm
2 O 2 ; Maryland State Fairgrounds
4H-Home Arts Building

2200 York Road
Timonium, MD 21093

BALTIMORE HERITAGE
QUILT GUILD PRESENTS

Admission $12 at the door
Advance Tickets $10
Available online

www.balltimorequilters.com/expo-2025



